The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths

Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC

Ms Wendy Beggs
Directorate of Legal Services
2 Franklin Street
BELFAST
BT2 8DQ

Your Ref: NSCB04/1 NSCW50/1 NSCS071/1

Our Ref: BPC-0111-12

Date: 25th January 2012

Dear Ms Beggs,

Re: Investigation into the death of Adam Strain

I refer to your letter dated 14th December 2011 enclosing a document entitled "Guidelines for the care of young people within the Royal Hospitals Ref: TP 6/04/G."

In this document, there is a reference to another document entitled "Royal Hospitals Policy on Consent Ref: TP21/98." The Inquiry requires a copy of the aforementioned document as a matter of urgency.

I would appreciate a response by the end of this week.

Yours sincerely,

Brian Cullen

Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341

AS-INQ 305-074-001